
Subject: ICO Case reference: IC-69545-H9S4
From: ICO Casework <icocasework@ico.org.uk>
Date: 26/01/2021, 16:21
To: Jason Earl <jaseearl@gmail.com>

26 January 2021 

Case Reference: IC-69545-H9S4

Dear Mr Earl,

The Information Commissioner’s Office (‘ICO’) is contacting you further about the data
protection concern you have raised. 

Please find the attached documentation from our office.

Thank you for bringing this concern to our attention.

Yours sincerely,

Ceri Hall
Lead Case Officer
Information Commissioner's Office

Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF
T. 0330 414 6489 F. 01625 524510 ico.org.uk twitter.com/iconews
For information about what we do with personal data see our privacy notice

Please consider the environment before printing this email

Feedback about our service

If you think we should have done something differently in how we have handled your
concerns, or how we have treated you, please tell me.
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